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July 23, 2020
Letter of Support
From: South Maui Advisory Committee

Re: Proposed Project: Hale O Piikea

The development team for Hale O Piikea came before the South Maui Advisory Committee on July 23,
2020. The Committee received a presentation and was able to make inquiries. The subject project

made several revisions in response to feedback from community groups to include their prior
presentation before this Committee.

Changes included: Project density and sidewalk connectivity between this project, the adjacent
preserved wetland areas and retail services.

The Committee unanimously supports this project moving forward to entitlements and construction.

Max Tsai

Chair, South Maui Advisory Committee



